
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

DATE: Aug. 27, 2024. 

TO: All CPOs. 

FROM: Office of Management and Enterprise Services. 

SUBJECT: SW1034X – Xerox Corporation – Supplier ID 0000068426. 

CONTACT: Brenda Hansel, CPO II: 405-522-3625. 

Statewide Contract: The previous NASPO Master Agreement (5657) expired for SW1034X, managed 
print services with the Xerox Corporation. 

The new contract number is 0000000000000000000007527. The begin date is Aug. 22, 2024, and the 
expire date is Aug. 21, 2029. 

 

mailto:brenda.hansel@omes.ok.gov

